
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

City of Waller 

Museum Holiday Schedule  
 

 

The Waller Museum will be closed for the holidays from 

Saturday, December 21st through Saturday, January 4th. 

The Waller Museum will reopen on Tuesday, January 7th. 

 

We wish you a joyful holiday season and look forward to 
welcoming you back in the new year! 

 

Thank you.  

 


